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UNITED STATES

( NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
.C;.g WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%...../
August 16, 1982

P

Mr. Marvin Resnikoff
Council on Economic Priorities
84 Fifth Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10011 TO F0IA-82-350

Dear Mr. Resnikoff:

This is in response to your letter dated July 27, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of
PNO-I-82-47 along with any other preliminary notifications issued in
1982 relating to the W. R. Grace and Company.

Enclosed is a copy of the requested document. No other PN0's have been
issued in 1982 regarding f.he W. R. Grace and Company.

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Sinc r ly, -

J . Fe ton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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